
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

       

 

Bexton Primary School & Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 30
th 

October     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               Dates for your diary: 
Monday 8th January 2018: Children return and beginning of 
Children’s Adventure Trust Ethical Enterprise Charity 
Friday 19th January: Dress down day- £1 donation 
Friday 19th January: FOBs Cinema Night 5-7pm Y1-Y6 only 
Friday 26th January: FOBs Quiz Night 
Thursday 1st February: Barclays Cyber Safety with Y4 
Friday 9th February: FOBs Discos 
Thursday 15th February: School closes 
Friday 16th February: INSET day for school staff only 
Monday 26th February: Children return to school 
Thursday 1st March: World Book Day 
Friday 2nd March: Open Afternoon for Parents 1.30pm-
3.20pm 
Thursday 8th March: Parents Evening 3.45-6.15 
Thursday 15th March: Parents Evening 3.45-6.15 
Friday 23rd March: Sports Relief 
Tuesday 27th to Thursday 29th March: Y5 Residential 
Thursday 29th March: School closes for Easter 
 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 30th October: Children return to school 
Friday 3rd November: Y5 Residential Talk 3pm in Mr 
Hammond’s classroom 
Friday 3rd November: Freaky Friday Disco (see times below) 
Monday 6th November & Tuesday 7th November: Bexton’s 
50th Birthday celebrations!  
Wednesday 8th November: Y1, Y3 & Rainbow Room visit to 
the cinema 
Thursday 9th November: Parents’ Evening 3.45-6.15pm 
Friday 10th to Wednesday 15th November: Book Fair opens 3-
4pm 
Monday 13th November: FOBs Christmas Fair planning 
meeting 7.30pm @Bexton 
Thursday 16th November: Parents’ Evening 3.45-6.15pm 
Friday 17th November: Children in Need (spotty/stripy 
clothes)* 
Friday 24th November: Y6 Assembly 9am* 
Friday 1st December: Christmas Fair  5-8pm 
Tuesday 12th December: Infant Nativity 10am  (pre-school 
children allowed) 
Wednesday 13th December: Infant Nativity 2pm (no-pre-
school children allowed) 
Thursday 14th December: Infant Nativity 10am (no-pre-school 
children allowed) 
Monday 18th December: KS2 Dress Rehearsal @St John’s 
Church 
Tuesday 19th December: KS2 Concert @St John’s Church 
1.30pm 
Wednesday 20th December: Cygnets Christmas Performance 
9.30am  
Wednesday 20th December: KS2 Concert @ St John’s Church 
6.30pm 
Thursday 21st December: Swan’s Christmas Performance 
9.30am & Christmas Parties 
Friday 22nd December: School closes for Christmas  

 

 
 
 
 

THIS FRIDAY 
£5 per child (entry, sweets and a drink) 
Pre-school and Reception: 3.30-4.15 Pre-
school and reception parents must 
accompany their child 
Year 1 & Year 2: 4.30-5.30 
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6: 5.45-6.45 

50 Years of Bexton 
This week we are celebrating 50 years since the school opened.  
Next week we will be marking this anniversary with the children  
with two fun filled days.  
On Monday 6th November the children will do three workshops  
based around the past 50 years and what Bexton will be like in the future.  
On Tuesday 7th November the children will be having a tea party in the 
afternoon. Children will bring home a bag this week to fill with their party tea. 
The children will still be having their normal lunch so they don’t need too much 
in the bag. Please can we remind parents to not pack items with nuts in due to 
severe allergies in school? Many thanks.  
 
 

Christmas Fair Preparation 
We are getting some requests for stalls at the Christmas Fair. If you are interested in running one please contact Claire or Suzy 
on fobs@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk. There is another planning meeting in the staff room on Monday 13th November at 7.30pm.  

Woodland Walk 
You may have noticed some exciting developments on our 
field. The woodland walk has been laid, the finishing touches 
have been put to it and the children will be using it today. A 
huge thank you to everyone who has worked tirelessly with 
FOBs to make this project come to fruition!  
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